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Over the last year, my wife and I have attended 4 performances by the Oregon 

Symphony, one performance by the ballet and another play at one of the Portland 5 

theaters. The performing arts are an important part of my family life. We love the 

shows and introducing our kids to different things. Every time we attend a show, we 

are downtown supporting other businesses. It's important that we find ways to 

support our metropolitan areas and support our culture as Oregonian and nationally 

as Americans. We need to bring all kinds of arts and support to the people. 


